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Pilot Project Announcement 

 

Attention: Manufactured Homeowners 

Energy Trust of Oregon Partners with Bend Heating 

Heat Pump Pilot Project 

 Energy Trust of Oregon has just announced they have received funding to conduct an 

Energy Savings Pilot program study by adding heat pumps to electric furnaces in 

manufactured homes beginning this month. 

 Energy Trust of Oregon is giving the following to only 100 homeowners in the State 

(who have PP&L as their electric utility and have a manufactured home that meets the 

program requirements) 

 

Including: 
 

1. New R410A Heat Pump with Air Conditioning, equipment, pad and snow legs  

2. Digital programmable thermostat with outdoor temperature sensor 

(May be a Wi-Fi thermostat - limited supply available) 

3. Indoor evaporator coil and furnace upgrade kit for heat pump as needed. 

4. New return air filter grille and new filter 

5. Includes all electrical work and all permits 

6. Installation labor with startup testing and homeowner orientation 

7. 1 Complete maintenance service 1 year after installation 

8. 10 year compressor and 10 year parts warranty and 1 year labor warranty 

 

 Central Oregon is only 1 of 5 areas in the state chosen for this pilot program 

 Bend Heating and Sheet Metal Inc. has been selected as the only approved Installation 

Company for Central Oregon to participate in this pilot program. 

 This is a 'first to apply, first to be selected' program and only 100 homes in Oregon will 

be allowed to participate (Note: there is a $1,000.00 administrative fee to be paid by the 

homeowner for this $5,000.00+ system value. There is financing available (O.A.C). - an equal 

opportunity lender 

If you are a PP&L customer and a manufactured homeowner, you can apply 

and reserve your spot by calling Bend Heating at: (541) 382-1231 to make 

your reservation. 

http://bendheating.com/

